COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

28th June, 1939,

Dear Sir,
I return herewith one copy of the plan,

forwarded with your letter of the 20th instant, of general
pumping arrangement proposed for Messrs. Wm, Denny & Bros.
Ltd., Yard No.1347, and I have to inform you that this plan
will be approved provided the arrangements be aa shown and
smended thereon, and the remaining requirements of Sections
20 and 34 of the Rules (1938«8) be complied with so far as
they are applicable,

It is noted that the deep tank overflows
overboard and it is suggested that a more desirsble
arrangement would be to lead the overflow pipes through
the bulkhead into the engine room bilge as shown in red °
on the plan, since 1t has been found that, in a number
of vessels, cargo has been damaged by water passing the

storm valves,
I shall be glad if you will kindly arrange

for a plan of the pumping arrangement in the mschinery space
to be forwarded to this O0ffice for consideration.

The plans sent for reference purposes
are also enclosed.

I have also to acimowledge the receipt
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COPY.

Messrs. Wm., Denny & Bros,Ltd.
: Yard No.1l347.

telegram of to-day, reading as follows:-
"DENNY 1347 PUMPING PLANT SUBMITTED 20TH
BUILDERS PRESSING FOR APPROVAL".
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW o




